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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

The summer trips and sporting events are finally over, our academic end of year results are in, and 

another successful school year comes to a close. 

 

It has been a very busy week with all classes finishing their work, practising songs, and tidying 

classrooms in preparation for the start of the new school year. 

 

 

Farewell Assembly 

Today the whole school took part in a special assembly for Mrs Chadbourne, who will be leaving us at 

the end of this term.  It was a wonderful way to celebrate her time here at Fritwell School and she will 

be sorely missed.  We wish her all the best in her new role. 

 

 

Family Group Winner 

Throughout the year the children are awarded family group points for personal success and 

presentations are made every week in Worship to celebrate the “winning” family group.  Events 

throughout the year also help the children to accumulate points.     The total points awarded this year 

are :  Griffin 2717, Pegasus 2329, Unicorn 2035, Phoenix 1805. 

Well done to Griffin family group! 
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Year 6 Presentation Evening 

Every year at Presentation Evening the Year 6s are presented with awards 

which celebrate their achievements.  We enjoyed a lovely evening on Monday 

where some of the children showcased their talents, we made the presentations, 

and then shared refreshments.  The winners of the trophies are as follows : 

 

RE Award   Millie B  Science Award   James L 

Team Player Award  Raeph S  Hall Craggs Endeavour Award Oliver V 

Mathematics Award  Arlen W  Art Award    Abbi L 

Writing Award  Jack D   Performing Arts Award  Blossom Mc 

Friendship Award  Maia A-S  Most Improved Reading Award Amy S 

Sportsman Award  Deven E  Sportswoman Award  Amber D 

Musician of the Year  Naomi E 

 

The celebrations continued on Tuesday at their end 

of year trip to Hinksey Pool.  A great time was had 

by all in the water and sunshine. 

 

 

 

 

 

School Summer Disco 

The school disco was very well attended yesterday 

evening with a vast amount of sweets consumed and some entertaining moves displayed on the dance 

floor!  Thank you to all the staff, FoFS, and volunteers who helped with the event; a tremendous £255 

was raised. 

 

 

Activities Next Week 

Tuesday 23rd July   Leavers’ Service 10.00am – all parents welcome 

Tuesday 23rd July   School Closes for Summer Holidays 3.15pm 

Wednesday 4th September  Start of New Term 

 

 

Primary Leadership Team Talent Show 

Please remind your children that they will need to practise this weekend for 

their talent contest in class on Monday afternoon! 

 

 

 

 

 

Meet the Teacher Evening 

The “Meet the Teacher” evening will be held on Monday 16th September at 5.30pm.  This is an 

opportunity for you to meet your child’s new teacher/s and to learn more about the expectations and 

routines of the new year groups.   

 



 

 

Fresh Start 

You will have received an email from Fresh Start with menus for next term.  Please be reminded that the 

last day for ordering is Tuesday 27th August.  Any orders after this will not be accepted for the first week 

back at school. 

 

 

Final Thoughts 

It will be an emotional morning next Tuesday when the Year 6 class lead the church service and spend 

their last few hours in primary school.  We wish them every success for their future and hope that life 

brings them happiness. 

 

It just remains for me to say a big thank you to my staff, governors, volunteers and parents for all their 

hard work and support, which has resulted in a very successful year.  I hope that you all have a wonderful 

summer holiday with your children – they really have done us proud. 

 

I look forward to seeing you all again in September and do not forget the Summer Challenge! 

 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Jon Hart 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Tues 23rd July – Leavers’ Service 10am 

Tues 23rd July – Start of Summer Holidays 

Wed 4th Sept – New School Year starts 

 


